
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 23/10/23 

 

 

This week we decorated our own cakes and had a 

wonderful time mixing coloured icing. We had a   

baker’s shop role play. On Thursday we had a fancy 

dress party and played party games.   

Book of the week– Revisit Mr. Bears Noisy Night  

Rhyme of the week–  children’s choice 

Word of the week–  between 

Maths 

We have been singing and count-

ing all our favourite number 

songs. We have been playing the 

positional bear game all week.  

 

Literacy 

This week we read all The Gingerbread Man story and discussed 

different endings. We made boats for the gingerbread man and 

learned about floating and sinking. We used stick puppets to tell 

the story in our own way and recalled the sequence of events 

in the story.  

Next Week 

We break up on Thursday 26th October and return Monday 6th November.   

When we return we will have a fun filled term planed with many activities to look 

forward to such as collaging bonfire pictures, making Diwali lanterns and learning 

about Christmas. Thank you all for attending the parents evening; it was wonderful to 

see you!  

Book of the term will be – I’m Going to Eat This Ant!  


